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Thursday 5th May 2022. 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 
 
Please see the update below from West Yorkshire Combined Authority, regarding the school 
buses from September 2022: 
  
The route network will depend on applications received. 

Parents need to apply based on the current network and we will adapt it accordingly. 

Students will receive a pass around the third week in August for whichever service they have 
been allocated to, together with a carrier letter which, amongst other things, will direct 
them to our website to get route/timetable info. 

We will be renumbering all the services to remove the risk of students thinking they know the 
route and timetable and not checking. 

The following are links to the application and current route information: 

https://metro.flexiroute.net/app_form_new_secondary.html  (please ensure you select the 
2022/23 school year) 

https://www.wymetro.com/your-school/a-z-school-finder/b/beckfoot-thornton-academy/' 

 
 
 
Thank you 
Beckfoot Thornton 
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